
 
 
To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters 
 
12 DECEMBER 2019 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
MEC Mamabolo to launch a joint Road Safety Campaign with the taxi industry 
 
Gauteng MEC for Public Transport and Roads Infrastructure Jacob Mamabolo will be 
partnering with the two major provincial minibus taxi associations, the South African National 
Taxi Council (SANTACO) and National Taxi Alliance (NTA) to launch Hlokomela–Ndlelanhle, 
the province’s Road Safety Campaign, in Grasmere Toll Plaza, South of Johannesburg. 
 
The joint programme is part of a Memorandum of Understanding signed by the Department 
and the two associations for the taxi industry to take a lead spreading the message of road 
safety in Gauteng. 
 
The department and its partners will be taking the Hlokomela–Ndlelanhle campaign 
throughout all developmental corridors of the province, raising awareness on road safety, as 
part of changing the behaviour of road users. 
 
Details of the event are as follows:  
 
Date:          Friday, 13th December 2019 
Time:         06h00 
Venue:       Grasmere – South of Johannesburg 
 
Ends! 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads & Transport  
 
For more information, please contact Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or Theo Nkonki 
on 082 719 6404. 
E-mail: PressOffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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